
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th November 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Due to our increased security and gate improvements, we are making some 

changes to the collection points for children who attend the after school 

enrichments clubs. We would now ask that all children that attend 

enrichment clubs (e.g. art, activity, sports, Fizz Pop Science) are collected 

from the new black gate near reception. 

 

Please enter the school site via the pedestrian gates and wait near the black 

gate and your child will be dismissed to you from there. 

 

Children in the normal afterschool club in the hall will still need to be 

collected by ringing the doorbell in the foyer. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

RHF School Office 


